Mayor Paul Grenier |
City of Berlin | 1/15/15

| am writing this letter to express my interest to purchase a partial of land the City of
Berlin owns. This partial is currently part of the airport property located in the Town of Milan. {
have been interested in the property for many years, but never thought the land would be on
the market. Only recently having heard a rumor that another organization may also be looking
to acquire it, for the purpose of timber harvesting, have | regained my interest in the lot.

Along with this letter, | have included a copy of the tax map with the lot in question. The
dashed line represents the possible subdivision lot boundary that could be made. The new
boundary line would be somewhere in the vicinity of the existing airfield fence line. Early
estimates of the subdivided partial put it somewhere in the three hundred acre range. Having
been an abutter to the airport for many years, my family and |, Especially my children, have
grown to enjoy the airfield, the children love to watch the planes coming and gaing. My
intention for the property is to build a home in the center of the property overlooking the
airfield, and the town, that can be passed down through my family for generations to come so
others may enjoy.

What | would like to know, first and foremost. Is if the city is interested is selling the
property? Also if such a sale was entertained, what the purchase price may look like?

| want to thank you for your consideration in this matter and | will look forward to hearing from
you.

Sincerely

rt Chapman

P.0 Box 56, Milan N.H. 03588 T 603-723-5985







